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Vaccine Policy


[bookmark: _Hlk133848514][bookmark: _Hlk133910873]We are very much aware of parental concerns about the possibility that staying on our immunization schedule may in some way pose risk to children of serious adverse effects. The potential risk of vaccinations has been extensively researched and reviewed by the AAP and the CDC. It is their belief that the risks to children from not receiving vaccinations during infancy and early childhood are far greater than from receiving vaccinations. Just as with medications that are prescribed to patients, there is continuous vigilance about the possible adverse effects. If risk is determined to be significant, those medications are taken off the shelf or special warnings about potential side effects are given to patients. We ask you to carefully review the websites of these organizations for complete information about vaccinations (www.aap.org and www.cdc.gov and www.chop.edu/vaccines)

Considering the facts above, our medical staff believes that is in the best interest of our patients to follow the vaccination schedule recommended by the AAP and CDC. If we allow your children to go unvaccinated, we are not protecting them from serious life-threatening diseases nor are we providing “herd immunity” to our other patients. We understand if families need time to study the available information on vaccine safety and are willing to delay vaccinations for a short period of time.

We ask families who have decided on delaying immunizations to initiate these NO LATER THAN 6 MONTHS of age because at that point maternal antibodies no longer protect a newborn. Families who choose to delay administration of vaccines recommended by the AAP and CDC will be asked to sign a form stating that they understand the potential dangers of delaying immunizations. If families choose not to begin by then, we will ask them to find another “pediatric home”. We firmly believe that following our medical advice on immunizations is an important step in developing a relationship based on mutual trust.
Be aware that when the schedule is delayed, additional office visits are usually required. Those visits will be billed according to your insurance plan and may include a co-pay, office visit fee and charge for the immunizations. A recent CDC study determines that insurance reimbursements do not always cover our cost to purchase, store and administer vaccines.

East Cobb Pediatrics & Adolescent Medicine is committed to providing the best quality healthcare to all our patients. It is our strong belief, based on all reliable medical research, that vaccines protect the health of your children. We want to thank you for entrusting them to us.



[bookmark: _heading=h.pw9aiq9mc7e]By signing you acknowledge and agree to our vaccine policy:
Patient Name: _________________________________________DOB: __________________________
Patient Name: _________________________________________ DOB: __________________________
Patient Name: _________________________________________ DOB: __________________________
Parent Name (Print): ___________________________________ DOB: __________________________
Parent/Patient Signature: __________________________________________
Date: _________________
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